
 

Sioux Rapids Bulletin-Press (May 12, 1960) 
 

REMBRANDT SENIORS ENJOY VISIT  
TO MINNEAPOLIS 
 

 Rembrandt's 22 high school seniors and their chaperones, 
Supt. and Mrs. Carlos Bryan and Mr. and Mrs. Myron Teague 
traveled by bus to Minneapolis last Friday on the annual senior 
trip. Friday evening after dinner they attended the movie, Ben 
Hur. During their visit to Minneapolis they visited the Ford as-
sembly 
plant and Land of Lakes Creamery where they were guests of 
the Creamery at lunch. 
 Before returning home Saturday, they spent several hours 
at a new shopping center. 
 Enroute home they had supper at Arnolds Park. 

 

Sioux Rapids Bulletin-Press (June 2, 1960) 
 

REMBRANDT STUDENTS RECEIVED DIPLOMAS 
LAST WEDNESDAY 
 

 Twenty-two Rembrandt high school graduates and 19 
eighth grade graduates received diplomas last Wednesday eve-
ning in the school auditorium. Roland L. Schwandt of Augustana 
college, Sioux Falls, was the speaker of the evening and in his 
address, "Horsemen and Chariots of Fire," he stressed the worth 
of striving for excellence rather than quantity in life's endeavors. 
The girls' sextet sang. Supt. Bryan introduced the speaker. 
 At the close of the address, Miss Elizabeth Davies presented 
the eighth grade graduates for their diplomas: Charles Arthur, 
Scott Bryan, Corrine Cremers, Carol Ehmen, Gale Fairchild, Don-
ald Gibbons, Arlene Ginkens, James Graeber, Roselyn Ha-
denfeldt, William Henley, Elaine Hoye, Nancy Klahs, Linda 
McKibben, Richard Mosbo, Philip Mosbo, Ronnie Sievers, Connie 
Smith, Barbara Taylor, Scott Waldstein. 
 Mrs. Dorothy Parker, high school principal, presented the 
senior class: Judy Anderson, Steven Bryan, Junior Christenson, 
Gerald Cremers, Betty Foval, Carol Galvin, Larry Galvin, Dee Ann 
Gustafson, Sharon Halvorson, Beverly Hegna, Jerome Hegna, 
Sharon Hoover, Billie McKibben, Donald McKibben, Eloise 
Mosbo, Patricia Mosbo, Robert Peters, Wayne Peterson, Eldona 
Pingel, Keith Stroup, Graham Teague, Carol Wirkus. 
 Edward Mosbo, president of the Rembrandt board of edu-
cation, presented the diplomas. The invocation and benediction 
were given by Rev. C. A. Claypool. The Professional was played 
by Jullee Struve. 
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Storm Lake Register (May 26, 1970) 
 

Closing Events at Rembrandt School 
 

 You have a rich heritage, Dr. Howard T. Knutson told the 
graduating class of 1970 of the Rembrandt school Wednesday 
evening and to this you must add. Each must contribute his 
own creative ability; don't allow yourself the luxury of wal-
lowing in self defeat. Then, respect human ability of all kinds. 
Value diversity rather than conformity and be receptive to 
those around you. Constructive involvement is necessary for 
achievement. Love is necessary; that love of self that allows 
for only the best of each and regard for all humans. Where 
there is no vision, the people perish, Dr. Knutson concluded. 
 The processional was played by Karen Mickelson. Rev. 
David Ide gave the invocation. Janice Heinen gave the salutary 
address. The double mixed quartet sang. The valedictory ad-
dress was by Valerie Haraldson. Following the address by Dr. 
Knutson, Mrs. Duane Rath presented the class of 1974 for di-
plomas of completion of the eighth grade. The eighth grade 
certificates were given by Donald Gibbons, president of the 
Rembrandt board of education. Supt. Frank Truesdell pre-
sented the class of 1970 to which Mr. Gibbons presented di-
plomas. 
 Dr. Knutson is an ex-superintendent of the former Lin-
coln-Lee school and of the Rembrandt school. He had been 
accompanied to Rembrandt by his wife, Eunice, their daugh-
ter, Kristin, who is married and has two small children and 
lives out of state. Their son, Karl, just recently back from the 
service with the infantry in Vietnam, was also present. Their 
other daughter, Kathy, born after they left Rembrandt, was 
unable to accompany them. They were soon surrounded by 
many old friends. Dr. Knutson is now serving as dean , college 
of education, University of Northern Iowa at Cedar Falls. 
 Many open houses in honor of graduates were held at the 
homes of the graduates Wednesday evening after the com-
mencement. 
 

Class Night 
 

 Class night in the school gym included the Eighth Grade 
Class History, Rose Ness; Class Prophecy, James Mickelson; 
Class Will, Kathy Lindquist; Class Poem, Eric Larson. The sen-
ior class with the motto, "If we cannot find, we will make a 
way," was introduced by Nancy Struve as master of ceremo-
nies. Class History, Lynnette Schertz; Class Prophecy, Martha 
McClintock; Class Will, Marlys Cavanaugh; Class Poem, Dick 
Bennett; Trip Highlights, Lori Waldstein and Mike McCormick. 



 

Sioux Rapids Bulletin-Press (May 21, 1975) 
 

Class Night 
 

 Rembrandt high school Commencement activities began Fri-
day evening with Class Night presented by the graduating class of 
1975 in the school gym. 
 The program began with members of the class of 1979, pres-
ently the Eighth grade, giving their class history by Carol Reiling, 
class prophecy by Perry Rebhuhn, class will by Allen Stange and 
class poem by Karen Grodahl.  
 As master of ceremonies, Mark Rebhuhn introduced mem-
bers of the Class of 1975, each with an interesting report of vari-
ous reports of the class. History - Steven Skov, prophecy - Erik 
Mosbo, will - Lora Haraldson, poem - Marvin Wernimont, class trip 
to the Ozarks - Calvin Tedemanson and Julie Obman. The class 
song was read then later played as a recording.  
 Following the program several awards were announced. Mrs. 
Dale Merfeld, president of the Rembrandt American Legion Auxil-
iary and Mrs. Raymond Hale, Poppy chairman announced the win-
ners of the Poppy Poster contest by students in the art classes in 
third through sixth, first prize, one dollar and second prize, a half 
dollar. Third grade, first - Marcia Wernimont; second - Trent Jack-
son; Fourth grade, first - Shawne Galvin, second - Janet Brown, 
Fifth grade, first - Kenny Harding, second - Jeff Stange; Sixth grade, 
first - Angle Wilde, second - John Obman; Outstandingaward, $2, 
Sonja Stange. 
 Supt. Truesdell announced: Valedictorian - Debra Wellmer-
ling; Salutatorian - Georgene Klaus; Citizenship by Bar Association, 
Lora Haroldson; Binder Memorial Award, Debra Wellmerling; 
Betty Crocker Homemaker award, Debra Wellmerling. 
 
Storm Lake Register (May 31, 1975) 
 

Senior Honors At Rembrandt 
 

 Commencement was held Thursday evening, May 22, in the 
Rembrandt school gym for a class of 14 seniors. The processional 
music was played by Nancy Pitts. Rev. Lyle Nielsen gave the invo-
cation. Georgene Klahs was the salutatorian. A girls sextet sang. 
The valedictory was by Debra Wellmerling. Supt. Frank Truesdell 
introduced Rev. Johan Thorson of Sioux Falls, S.D, who gave a 
thought provoking and inspiring address. 
 Mrs. Roberta Rath presented the class of 1979, 10 students 
who were presented certificates of completion of their eighth 
grade requirements by Donald Gibbons, president of the board of 
education. 
 Supt. Frank Truesdell presented the Class of 1975 and each 
was awarded a diploma by Mr. Gibbons and a yellow rose by Supt. 
Truesdell. Each graduate in turn presented the rose to a parent. 
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